
DIRECTIONS 
 
Even with smart phones or in-car devices it is still important to have written directions between the 
platform tennis facilities. All it takes is one team to get lost to really throw a monkey wrench into your 
schedule. 
 

 Getting the directions written out is something that can be done months in advance. Be sure 
that the address you use is one that is recognized by GPS. 
 

 If you anticipate many out of town players you might want to send the directions to the APTA at 
least two months in advance so that the directions can be included on your tournament page. 

 

 If the huts are difficult to find you might consider posting signs, with the permission of the clubs  
 

 Provide each hut with a copy of the directions for the hut commanders. 
 

  


